
 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 25, 2016 
 
The Keota City Council met on January 25, 2016, in the city hall.  The meeting was called to order at 6:01 P.M. by Mayor 

Anthony Cansler. 

 

Council Members answering roll call were Westendorf, Hill, Greiner, Conrad and Davis. City employees present were 

Slaubaugh, Conrad and Osweiler.  

 

Motion was made by Conrad to approve the agenda, Westendorf seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous 

vote. 

 

Officer Conrad presented the police department’s budget and explained why a 2.5% pay increase should be given. Slaubaugh 

went over the park, road, cemetery, water and sewer department budgets. The council reviewed the budget expenditures 

amounts as a whole. They want to see all the funds final balances when they are put with the revenues. The preliminary 

final budget will be reviewed at the meeting on the 2nd of February. The pool budget was tabled because there are no 

applicants for lifeguard and a manger position. There is a pool meeting on the 8th of February to determine the pool budget 

and policies. 

 

Motion was made by Conrad to give Officer Conrad, Slaubaugh, Frederick and Osweiler a 1.5% pay increase, Hill seconded 

the motion. A roll call vote was taken: “Ayes”-Greiner, Conrad, Hill, Davis and Westendorf; “Nays”-None. Motion passed 

with a unanimous vote. 

 

Motion was made by Greiner, seconded by Westendorf to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting 

adjourned at 8:20 p.m. The next regular scheduled meeting will be February 2nd at 7 p.m. There will be a pool meeting on 

February 8th at 6 p.m. in city hall.  

 

 

 

________________________________________ 

MAYOR ANTHONY CANSLER 
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CITY CLERK NIKI OSWEILER 


